
As an Independent voter in Vermont I am asking you to vore NO on H.57.  I am totally against 
this atrocious bill and can not believe it was even introduced. Where has all RESPECT FOR LIFE 
for all ages gone?  Are we, the senior citizens, next in line to be “put out to pasture?”     Imagine 
if your Mother decided at the moment of birth that she changed her mind and could not handle 
a child......guess what ?.....I would not be writing to you.   Please give any future members or 
your family and mine and everyone else’s a chance for a wonderful LIFE! 
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret Nadeau 
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